
Dear parents, 

Welcome back!  We hope you had a restful half term and 

enjoyed the warmer weather.  It has been lovely to see 

the children and they have quickly settled back in.  We 

have a busy half term ahead and we will try to keep    

parents well informed. 

PTA News 

We held our AGM this week and our new committee 

members are: 

Chair - Cat Douglas (Harriet and Noah’s mum) 

Vice Chair - Mark (Jessica’s dad) 

Treasurer - Vicky Smith (Lucas’s mum) 

Secretary - Karen Nicklin (Chloe and Tilly’s mum) and 

Kristie Mathers (Leo and Sienna’s mum) 

Class Representatives: 

Reception - Crissy Yates (Jessica’s mum) 

Y1 - Jenny McKeown (Emily’s mum) 

Y2 - Karen Winward (Josh’s mum) 

Y3 - Jenny McKeown (Maya’s mum) 

Y4 - Sian Bentley (Scarlett’s mum) 

Y5 - Karen Nicklin (Chloe’s mum) 

Y6 - Scott and Sam Raybould (Luke’s parents) 

Our Valentine’s Disco raised an amazing £503.33!  A big 

thank you to everyone who helped and to all of the  

children and parents who came along.  A massive thank 

you to Keith (Elena’s dad) for being our DJ. 

Easter Egg Raffle 

Our Rose Queen, Millie, and her attendants will be  

holding an Easter egg raffle on Thursday 28th March.  

All proceeds will go to Cancer  

Research.  Any donations of  

chocolate eggs or bunnies would be 

most gratefully    received.  Tickets 

will be available at morning break 

from 18th March.   

 

Fairtrade Breakfast 

As part of Fairtrade Fortnight we would like to invite 

parents and children into school on Wednesday 6th 

March for a Fairtrade breakfast.  

The cost of the breakfast will be 

£2.50 per person. 

 

Dates 

Y1 Trip - 4th March 

Y3 Trip - 5th March 

World Book Day - 5th March 

Fairtrade Breakfast - 6th March 

Red Nose Day - 15th Mardh 

Y3 Class Assembly - 15th March 

Parent Consultations - WB 18th March 

Y1 Class Assembly - 22nd March 

Y2 residential - 25th/26th March 

Easter Egg Raffle - 28th March 

PTA Mother’s Day Present Room—29th March 

Easter Service - 29th March 2pm 

Y6 residential - 1st-5th April 

Y4 residential meeting - 1st April 5pm 

Easter Holidays - 8th-22nd April 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 
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E-Safety 

Don’t forget our website has a section dedicated to  

E-Safety.  Here you will find information from a range 

of recommended agencies, including parent guides for 

most well known apps and games.  Please check back  

regularly. 

Our NSPCC parent workshop on the 11th March will also 

provide parents with useful tips and advice. 
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CDAT News 

On Friday 1st February we welcomed Astbury St Mary’s to 

CDAT.  We look forward to working with everyone at the 

school. 

Associate Teachers 

This term we will be welcoming three new associate teachers 

to the school. 

Miss Witham will join us on Monday and will be working with 

Y5 until the end of May. 

Miss Latimer will also be starting on Monday and she will be 

supporting in our Y1 class until the end of June.   

Miss Walker will begin on 13th March and will be supporting 

Mr McAulay in Year 2 until the start of July. 

We are very fortunate to have excellent relationships with 

our local universities.  Having student teachers enables us to 

offer more support to our children and it helps us to reflect 

on our practise. Please do come over and say hello!   

Uniform 

 

 

Roberts Bakery 

Year 5 have had an amazing day on Thursday with Roberts 

Bakery. All of the children made a tasty loaf as well as gaining 

an understanding of the manufacturing process and different 

job roles 

within the 

factory. For 

more photos 

please see 

our website!  

 

 



Red Nose Day  

Friday 15th March is Comic Relief’s Red Nose Day. The 

noses have arrived in school and will be on sale from 

Monday 4th March at morning break. The noses are 

£1.25 this year. 
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